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Film Night: Judy 

Our next film, Judy, will be on Saturday 29th February. Renee 
Zellweger gives an award-winning performance as Judy Garland 

in a biographical drama about the American singer and actress. 

Much of the film is set in 1968, when Judy is performing at 

Londonõs Talk of the Town. It is 30 years since she shot to 

stardom in The Wizard of Oz. Now, under considerable 
financial and emotional pressure, she struggles to perform.  

Tickets cost Ã5 (Ã6 on the door). They are on sale at Kings 

Stores or can be reserved by calling 01953 861114. Doors at the 

Village Hall will open at 7pm for bar and refreshments, and ice 

creams will be sold during the interval. The programme will 
start at 7:30pm. A warm welcome is guaranteed! 

Sandra Lester 

New Buckenham Arts 

 

Thank You 
This monthõs issue is kindly sponsored by New Buckenham 
Players. We are grateful to all our sponsors who help with the 

magazineõs production costs.  

If you would be interested in sponsoring a future issue of Parish 

News, please contact Mary Dowson (01953 860320 or 

mdowson@btinternet.com). 

Parish News Committee 

mailto:mdowson@btinternet.com
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We need your comments on the Plan 

The Neighbourhood Plan was published on 21st December. 
Every household had a copy delivered and we hope you have 

had a chance to read it. The Plan is not perfect, so we do need 

your help to improve its content and refine its policies before 

it goes off to Breckland for further consideration. We hope you 

find the Plan attractive and interesting to read, but itõs the 
evidence and the policies in it that are important. Have we 

missed anything out? Do the policies reflect our findings, 

especially what weõve learned from the big survey of residents 

known as SURVEY17? 

We had a huge response from everyone in the village when we 
did SURVEY17, far higher than similar surveys elsewhere. As so 

many youngsters completed SURVEY17 we look forward to their 

comments as well, so please encourage them. All comments, 

whether critical or supportive, will be most welcome. 

The best way to send your comments is to go to our website 
www.np4nb.online, download and complete the form, then 

email it back. If you want to send handwritten comments, 

please leave them in the special envelope at Kings Stores. We 

need to receive your comments in by Friday 14th February. 

Charles Oxley 

Neighbourhood Plan team for New Buckenham Parish Council 

 

Tommy Winser 

We are very sad to note the passing of Tommy Winser, who 

died on Boxing Day at the age of 87. He was involved with and 
supported numerous village organisations and events, and 

played with the New Buckenham Silver Band for 78 years. We 

extend our sympathy to Rosemary and his family and friends.  

Parish News Committee 

http://www.np4nb.online/
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